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Board of Supervisors’ Ad Hoc Committee on Advisory Boards April 21 Meeting 

Canceled 

 
The Thursday, April 21, 2022, meeting of the Loudoun County Board of Supervisors’ Ad 

Hoc Committee on Advisory Boards, Commissions and Committees has been canceled due to 

unanticipated scheduling issues that have impacted the availability of a quorum for the three-

member committee. The meeting, which had been scheduled for 3:00 p.m. Thursday, will be 

rescheduled to a future date. The date will be posted at loudoun.gov/calendar. 

 

The rescheduled meeting will be available for viewing on Comcast Government Channel 23, 

Verizon FiOS Channel 40 and at loudoun.gov/meetings. 

 

Documents for meetings of the full Board of Supervisors and its committees are posted at 

loudoun.gov/bosdocuments. 
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